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Informational Notice: DSB PRODUCTION brief FIX disconnect around 10:40 AM UTC  
21st June 2019 

  
  

Audience: DSB PRODUCTION FIX Users 
 
This is an informational notice to DSB Production FIX users who may have suffered a brief disconnection at approximately 10:40 AM UTC 21st June 

2019. One of our FIX Production instance encountered high memory issue, we have restarted the FIX services to resolve the issue. The sessions that 

were briefly disconnected were reconnected immediately to an alternative FIX endpoint.   

The DSB is continuing to check the root cause of the high memory issue, and will provide further information in due course.  

 
If further assistance or clarification is needed regarding this notification please contact technical.suppport@anna-dsb.com.  
 
  

  
Please contact technical.support@anna-dsb.com for all support & connectivity issues 

As defined in the DSB Privacy Policy, you are receiving this Change of Service notification because you are a user of the DSB. If you do not wish to receive this type of email please click here to unsubscribe.  
 

mailto:technical.suppport@anna-dsb.com
mailto:technical.support@anna-dsb.com
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.anna-2Ddsb.com_download_dsb-2Dwebsite-2Dprivacy-2Dpolicy_&d=DwMFAg&c=7563p3e2zaQw0AB1wrFVgyagb2IE5rTZOYPxLxfZlX4&r=HIrvSjZDqd047JzXUD0sQIVuShe0ekqyHfUVnZ6d7PQ&m=nu65WgKS81lcURFxbNsAD7VfbET5gNG-QlFeF9PkAbM&s=_d2iNjXrlBe-G1yP9ErX7OE1fGDxUS7WoX_4esfOL84&e=
mailto:technical.support@ANNA-DSB.com?subject=Unsubscribe%20from%20Notices

